
St. Marguerite Bourgeoys 

Catholic 

School 2018 

Poinsettia Fundraiser 
 

Dear Parents, Students and Staff, 

We are very pleased to once again offer this poinsettia fundraiser just in time for the 

Christmas season! The flowers we received last year were absolutely beautiful and the 
fundraiser turned out to be a huge success! These are sure to compliment every home 

and make excellent holiday gifts! 

 
 

What to Do: 
 

 Tell relatives, friends and co-workers about your school fundraiser. We will provide 
care instructions for the plants at pick-up time. 

 Please, no unsupervised door to door selling. 
 Place all orders online at https://alcdsb.schoolcashonline.com/  

 All orders must be placed online, please Do not send cash to school.  
 

Campaign Starts:   Monday, November 12th, 2018 
All Money & Orders Due: Friday, November 23rd, 2018 (Please no late orders) 

Delivery date will be:  Tuesday, December 11th, 2018 
Prizes 

Top Seller will Receive a $50 Gift card to Canadian Tire and 
2nd, 3rd, and 4th will Receive a $25 Gift card to Canadian Tire. 

 

 
 

Important Details:  

If you have any questions, call or email Sherri LaDuca at (613)539-0577 or sladuca@cogeco.ca 
Thank you for your support! Your participation is appreciated! 

 

https://alcdsb.schoolcashonline.com/

